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What is a School-Parent Compact? 

Our annual school-parent compact offers ways that we can work together to help our students succeed. This 

compact provides strategies to help connect learning at school and home.  

Our Compact will:  
• focus on student learning.  
• share strategies that staff, parents, and students can use. 
• explain how teachers and parents will communicate about student progress.  
• describe opportunities for parents to observe, volunteer, and participate in the classroom.  

Jointly Developed  
 

The parents, students, and staff of Manford Williams Elementary worked together and shared ideas to 

develop the school-parent compact. Two Title I Committee meetings and one PFE committee meeting were 

held to create our compact based on the school’s academic achievement goals and students’ needs.  
Parents are welcome to provide feedback at any time. All feedback was collected and reviewed during the 

annual revision meeting with parents.  

Teachers  
 

• will provide a high-quality curriculum and research based instructional practice to equip students to be 
successful both academically and for life.  

• will create a learning environment where students feel safe, respected, and nurtured. 
• will model instruction and provide parents with learning strategies to use at home.  
• will share strategies by grade level during parent workshops, newsletters, and on the school website.  
• will share tips/resources on how to choose the right book with parents and students. 
• will host grade level activities during academic event nights to share strategies with parents.  

  

Parents  
 

• will practice grade level reading strategies for comprehension and vocabulary building with their students.  
• will read with their students for at least 20 minutes each day.   
• will practice math facts with their students.  
• will attend academic event nights to learn tips and strategies to use at home. 

 

Students 
 

• will complete their homework. 
• will read 20 minutes or more daily. 
• will practice math facts daily. 
• will complete all assignments to the best of their ability. 
• will come to school on time and ready to work. 
 



Esta política se encuentra disponible en inglés, español y otros idiomas bajo solicitud previa. 
This policy is available in English, Spanish, and other languages upon request.  

Building Partnerships  
There are many opportunities at our school for parents to volunteer and play a role in their child’s education. 

Please consider joining the faculty, staff, and fellow parents during the following events and programs:  

  
September 4 & 5 – Volunteer Orientation 
September 5 – Tuesday Talks with Admin 
September 7 – GradFOLKS BINGO Night 
September 20 – Fall in Love with Reading Night 
October 3 - Tuesday Talks with Admin  
October 13 – House Celebration Day 
October 23 – 27 – Red Ribbon Week 
November 7 – Tuesday Talks with Admin 
November 8 – 5th Grade Veteran’s Day Program 
November 16 – National Parent Involvement Day 
December 5 – Tuesday Talks with Admin 
December 6 – 3rd Grade Winter Program 
December 14 – SLC, ECSE, PK-2nd Winter Parties 
December 15 – 3rd – 5th Winter Parties 
January 4 – House Celebration Day 
January 9 – Tuesday Talks with Admin 
February 1 – World Read Aloud Day 
February 6 – Tuesday Talks with Admin 
 
*Subject to change* 

March 5 – Tuesday Talks with Admin 
March 8 – House Celebration Day 
March 19 – STEAM Night* 
March 28 – Field Day 
April – National Volunteer Month 
April 2 – Tuesday Talks with Admin 
May 7 – Tuesday Talks with Admin 
May 8 – 4th Grade Spring Show 
May 16 – International Day & Night 
May 20 – House Celebration Day 
May 20 – SLC, ECSE, PK End of Year Parties 
May 21 – Kinder Graduation 
May 21 – Kinder – 2nd End of Year Parties 
May 22 – 5th grade Graduation 
May 22 – 3rd – 5th End of Year Parties 
 
Check out your weekly newsletter and follow our 
Facebook Page for the most current events 
happening on campus. 
*Subject to change* 

 
Communication about Student Learning 
 

Williams Elementary is committed to frequent two-way communication with families about children’s 

learning. Some of the ways you can expect us to reach you are:  

 

• sharing current grades through Skyward Home Access Center  

• parent-teacher conferences   

• progress reports and report cards 

• grade level weekly newsletters 

• Tuesday folders 

• teacher home pages in Canvas 

• daily conduct and homework folders 

• teacher email 

• phone calls 
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